
From: ESTHER M OLSON
To: Krohn, Margaret
Subject: Fwd: Support Funding for Nutrition Site Management
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 7:52:34 PM

CAUTION: External Email - Beware of unknown links and attachments. Contact
Helpdesk at 266-4440 if unsure

See Mr. Kaud’s message.

Begin forwarded message:

From:
FAISAL A KAUD <fakaud@wisc.edu>
Subject:
Support Funding for Nutrition Site Management
Date:
October 27, 2020 at 1:09:16 PM CDT
To:
ESTHER M OLSON <emolson2@wisc.edu>

As a senior citizen residing in Dane County for the past fifty years, I want to
express my support for the "increase funding for Nutrition Site Management $
24,811. Dane County is experiencing a spike in the COVID - 19 cases, and the
elderly citizens are the
most venerable segment of our society who are in need of
assistance in receiving nutritional meals to sustain them during this dangerous
time. I appreciate your support to keep the elderly citizens healthy and safe.

Faisal A. Kaud
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